
NOTICE 
 

The City of Floresville will hold a Public Auction on Saturday, June 8, 2019 from 8am to 12pm 
at the city yard located at 815 Goliad.  For a list of auction items please view page two of this 
document or check the City of Floresville website at www.floresvilletx.gov.  All items are in 
used condition and will be auctioned AS IS.  All auction bids MUST be submitted at the above 
location no later than 12pm on this date.  The highest bidder will be contacted on Tuesday, June 
11, 2019.  For more information please contact City Hall at (830) 393-3105. 




